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Legislative Council Members: 
 
We, your Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met on Thursday, 
December 18, 2008 in Room 205 of the State Capitol.   
 
The director introduced two new employees hired since the last meeting.  Those employees 
are: Michael Brown, Legislative Analyst in the Research and Policy Analysis Section; and 
Jessica Sutton, Staff Attorney in Administrative Rules Review Section.  
 
The subcommittee heard a report on the preparations to convert from biennial legislative 
sessions to annual legislative sessions.  
 
The Executive Subcommittee reviewed the progress of two projects previously authorized 
by the subcommittee and reported to the Legislative Council.  The subcommittee reviewed 
the status of the professional service contract for information technology services entered 
into by the Bureau of Legislative Research and reviewed contract number 4600016376 for 
the planning of legislative space entered into by the Arkansas Building Authority.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Representative Scott Sullivan, House Co-Chair  
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Senator Henry "Hank" Wilkins, IV, Senate Co-Chair 
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